
From: CHOPE, Christopher <CHOPEC@parliament.uk>  
Sent: 23 March 2022 13:46 
To: eddie.hughes@  
Cc: PSEddieHughes  
Subject: Park Homes 
 

Dear Eddie 
 
I would like to thank you again for attending the Park Homes APPG on 7th February but it is 
disappointing that I have not heard from you since. 
 
It is also a great disappointment to members of the APPG for Park Homes that the 
Government was unwilling to support the Private Members’ Bill to implement agreed 
Government policy for reform in this sector. Even the modest change from RPI to CPI in the 
calculation of increase in pitch fees seems to be beyond the capabilities of the Government. 
With a new Parliamentary session in prospect, I would be grateful for your confirmation that 
your Department will draft a ‘hand out’ bill for a private Member successful in the ballot so 
that the long over-due legislative changes supported by the Government can be 
implemented in the forthcoming session. 
 
With best wishes 
 
Chris 
 
Sir Christopher Chope OBE MP 
House of Commons, London SW1A 0AA 
01425 541087 
 
 


